Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday, March 9, 2018
Union Hallway
2:15 – 3:00 p.m.

Minutes

Members Present: 
Hal Marchand (Chair), Health Sciences and Social Work; Chunying Zhao (Secretary), Computer Sciences; Amanda Divin, Health Sciences and Social Work; Ken Griffin, Director of Facilities Management; Troy Rhoads, Assistant Director of Facilities Management

Guests:
Angela LaFrance, Disability and Resource Center

Members Absent: 
Roger Viadero, (ex-officio, Landscape Liaison); Elizabeth Swan (SGA Student Representative, ex-officio), Duke Oursler, Art; Jongho Lee, Political Science; Erin Taylor, Political Science

Opening Remarks:

Previous Items:
None.

New Items:
The committee met in the hallway of the Union building due to a conflicting schedule in the Chicago room. The committee continued to discuss issues and policies related to pets/animals on campus. Hal presented the evidence and arguments regarding this issue and gave everyone a copy of the document. Ken talked about the issue from the frequency base. Substantial maintenance will be required if pets are allowed on campus and office buildings. Amanda mentioned the risk and liability issue. In addition, Angela mentioned that there has been a dramatic increase of need for emotional support animals from the students. We need more personnel that are more specialized in animal control. 

Members also reviewed policies from other major public or private universities, such as UCLA and Saint Louis University. Troy said that the policies are not appropriate to our university due to the limited funding. 

Action Items for next meeting: 
The members will meet on April 6th, Friday, 2018 in the Chicago Room.
